
From: Randy Lowenberg [mailto: RLowenberg@niprodiagnostics.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2010 10:29 AM
To: PUC
Subject: Pennichuck Water Works rate increases

Order No. 25,107
DW1O-09 1

This is ridiculous to pay 20.01% more. They are saying that because their return on investmei
decrease so we have to pay for it.
Just because they are poor managers of their resources we should not be required to pay more.

The CPI is close to 3% so how can a family afford to pay 20% more.
This request needs to be denied and have PWW demonstrate what they are doing to manage cost, not
just putting in expensive
Equipment and then looking to the public to fund.

Vote to stop this outrageous tariff increase.

Randy Lowen berg
99 Boston Post Rd
Amherst, NH 03031
603-672-7559

(Please note that our company name has changed to Nipro Diagnostics, Inc. (formerly Home
Diagnostics, Inc.). Our website address has been changed to ~iw.niprodiagnostics.com and our
e-mail addresses have been updated accordingly.)


